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               Dear Sirs
 

                              Sunnica Consultation Proposed Changes 6th June – 6th July
 
                              I am a resident of Chippenham and was sent a letter and catalogue alerting me

to the above. I took time off work to attend the Chippenham Village Hall open afternoon on 23rd

June. In trying to respond to the consultation I had various questions which I wanted answers to

before I responded to Sunnica. I emailed info@sunnica.co.uk on 9th 28th and 29th June and 2nd

July with questions. My emails were not acknowledged and my questions were not answered.

When I submitted my comments on the consultation on 6th July they were immediately
responded to.
               I don’t therefore understand how this can be called a consultation.
 
                              Regards
 
                              Nick Wright
                             
Nick Wright​
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